
Alexander W. Moore
Associate General Counsel

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Dear Ms. Howland:

yen on
185 Franklin Street, l3~ Floor
Boston, MA 02110-1585

Re: Docket No. 09-59 FairPoint Petition for Waiver of
Requirements Under the Performance Assurance Plan and
Carrier to Carrier Guidelines

On behalf of MClmetro Access Transmission Services LLC dfb a Verizon Access
Transmission Services, I ask that you please remove Martin O’Malley from the Commission’s
mailing and electronic service lists in the above referenced proceedings and replace him with
Patricia Tapley and Fran O’Neill-Cunha, using the contact information below.

Remove

Martin O’Malley, Paralegal
Verizon
185 Franklin Street
Boston, MA 02110
m artin.omal ley(~vcrizon.com

Replace

Patricia Tapley, Sr. Consultant
Fran O’Neill-Cunha, Sr. Consultant
Verizon
234 Washington Street, Floor 1
Providence, RI 02903
f.oneill-cunha@ one.verizon .com
patricia.cI.taQley@ one.verizon.com

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Alexander W. Moore

Phone 617 743-2265
Fax 617 737-0648

August 13, 2009

Service Lists (electronic distribution)


